Changes everywhere...

As the year has gone by, there have
been many changes throughout the school.
New renovations have been made in the
restrooms on the high school end. The
computer labs were remodeled and received
new computers. Also, as the year progressed,
the gymnasium received new doors and the
school purchased two new mini buses for
sports activities and field trips. In addition to
all of these improvements, an extra period

was added to include study hall.

Another big event of the year was
having the air conditioning installed in
the gynasium. The official “flipping of the
switch” was held Friday morning on October
29, 2004.

The 2004-2005 school year saw many
changes, all which were needed. The school
as a whole has grown, and we are another
step closer to becoming a better school.

... lead to improvements

Chrystal Peal looks
like she’s really
enjoying herself in
study hall.

Eric Fralix, Benjamin
Franks, Joey Clark,
and Cody Way look
like they are up to
something.

Dr. Lanier Shuler
and Coach Stanley
Gruber do the
honor of “flipping
the switch.”

Kaitlin Mauney is
hard at work in the

renovated computer
lab.



